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January & February have been absolutely packed with ministry opportunities. I 

had the privilege of speaking at Winter Jam, Nevill's Chapel's amazing Missions 

Conference, Kuni Oba's sending service, and several other church missions events. I did 

some remote consulting for a translation workshop in Papua. All while enjoying the opportunity 

to pour into students at TBI. 

The highlight, however, has been preparing for and hosting the second edition of The 

Commission! In case you haven't heard, The Commission is a unique, live-streamed missions event for 

churches and small groups all over the world. Each edition focuses on a different area of the world. We 

have a missions-oriented Bible study, highlight a current international missionary, and share about a 

mission field currently in need of missionaries. 

This time approximately 1,200 people from 75 churches and small groups in 55 cities in 17 states and 8 

different countries participated live! Bro. Joe Morell led a Bible study from the book of Esther entitled 

deLIVErance. We highlighted Matthew and Sarah Thompson serving in Papua, Indonesia, and we told 

about the need for people to serve in Uzbekistan. 

Our hope and prayer is that God will use The Commission to encourage 

churches in missions and to call others to "Go"! If you missed it and would 

like to watch it, you can scan the QR code here. The next edition is planned 

for November 3rd, so get that on your calendar and be watching for more 

Information! 
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